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Good Evening Vanners, 

Well it's less than a week before we head to the 47th Van Nationals. Sure hope we get to see you there. 
Please stop by the Museum of Vanning booth and say hello and check out some of our new bling and 
maybe get the low down on how you can help. I have posted pics of all the new bricks, minus one, sorry 
Kool, it will be in tomorrow.  

I also posted some pics of the Museum Van Shop. This is becoming one of my favorite displays in the 
Museum. If you have anything you might like to donate to the shop and are coming to the Nats please 
bring it with you! Remember, the stuff on display stays on display and is NOT For Sale! 

If you are interested in our Ring of Honor you can bring an 8x10 picture with you to the Nats and we will 
get it on display. We will have forms at the Booth. 

As always please check out our website to see our new on-line gift shop and to find out more on how 
you can be a part of the Museum's future, by becoming a member or getting involved in some of our 
many on-going programs. I can never stress enough how important your involvement is.  

Date for the 4th annual Christmas party is set, Dec. 6-8. Please check out the Flyer! 

Thank You all again, Hope to see you at the Nats. 

Travel Safe and Keep on Vannin !! 
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